BRANDEIS UNIVERSITY WALTHAM 54, MASSACHUSETTS

November 15, 1965

Dear David,

You must be aware of our gratitude, but let me express it explicitly anyway. Thank you so much for teaching our Conversational Yiddish Groups. That the groups are thriving is an indication of the interest on the campus as well as a reflection of your own competence and warm feelings for the language and culture.

I would like you to keep me posted about your progress. Please drop in within the next few days if yourcan manage it, for a short chat or maybe even a long one.

Warmly,

Rabbi Albert Axelrad

AA/jl